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Gospel Values  

2018—2019 

Responsibility 

Peace 

Compassion 

Generosity 

Wisdom 

Courage 

 

Classes  

Robins  
Mrs. Harvey  
(Deputy Head Pastoral) 
Wrens 
Miss. Campbell 

R 

Kingfishers 
Mrs. Chalklin 
(KS1 Leader) 
Skylarks 
Miss Tanvir 
Nightingales 
Ms. Bairos 

Yr 
1/2 

Quails 
Miss Jeavons  
Doves 
Mr.Jiggins 
Swallows 
Miss Corcoran 

Yr 
3/4 

 
Magpies 
Mr Fitt 
Owls 
Miss Kelly 
Kestrels 
Mr. Pepper 
 

Yr 
5/6 

  
Through God’s grace, a community growing in  knowledge and understanding 

Thank you to all the parents who supported their children’s learning by meeting 
with the class teachers at the recent Parent Consultation sessions. Also we would 

like to thank those of you who completed the online parent questionnaire.  
The responses to the survey are now being analysed by the Governing body and 
will be fed back to all parents via the next Governor newsle�er in the  Summer 

term  

Attendance Raffle  
 

Next week, to celebrate and recognise 
everyone's best efforts to improve our 

whole school attendance we will be  
holding a raffle to win a £5 book voucher 
and some Easter eggs. All children who 
have an attendance of over 95% will be 
entered into the draw. We will pull the 

winner out during Tuesday’s assembly!  

Lenten Activities Day 
 
We are fast approaching our Lenten Activities 
Day, which is our annual fundraising event for 

local charities.  
On Tuesday the children will spend the morning 

joining in with various stalls and activities.  
If possible we ask parents to provide the children 
with some money, most stalls will cost between 
20p to 50p, which they can use to spend on the 
stalls. All the money raised will be shared out to 

local charities.  

St Laurence Church Visit 
Kestrels, Owls and Magpies visited the church to work on their knowledge of the Stations 

of the Cross.  
The Year 6 children took the lead explaining and discussing each station with the Year 5s. 
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For recent updates, news 
and information please visit 

our school website: 

 
www.stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk 

Last week’s Attendance Hero:  

Skylarks with 99.6% 

Tues 2nd April: 

Lenten Activities 
Wed 3rd April: 
Maundy Thursday 

Service 
Friday 5th April: 

Passion Play 
Mon 8th April:  
Easter Holidays 

Tues 23rd April: 
Back to School and 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
Mon 6th May: May 

Day Holiday 
Tues 7th May: Robin 

Class Assembly 
Monday 13th May: 

Yr. 6 SATs  

Netball 
Year 5/6 netballers have been training hard since October and finished the season with a 
series of friendly matches against St Alban's school on Tuesday last week and then on 
Wednesday 27th March the High Fives Netball Tournament at Netherhall. The team 
representing St Laurence played their very best with true determination, winning 4 out 

of their 5 matches, and finishing 2nd in their group.  
Well done Sophia, Olivia, Kate, Victor, Sasha, Natalie, Ella May, Naomi, Nikola Yuhao 
 

 
The Big Pedal continues on into next week. Thank you to all who 

have cycled, scooted or walked to school so far. Keep if up. 
Thank you to Madeleine, for sharing her journey to school with 
BBC Radio Cambridge and Miss Kelly who also chatted on the 

Radio and promoting cycling at St Laurence. 


